
 
Circular Date: 29.03.2020 
 
 
Dear parents, 

 In the present emergency scenario, created by Corona virus, we shall connect 

to the children through Whatsapp GTB Study groups & website and provide 

them study material with answers.  
 

 As informed earlier circular dated 18.03.2020 – all children from Nursery to 
VIII Std. have been promoted to the next class. 

 They will get Report Card on reopening day of the school.  

 We have uploaded Study Material on the website and Whatsapp group. 

 Children have to do the assignments of the new class and keep them in a 
folder.  

 Teachers of all subjects are in Whatsapp GTB Study group and will answer 
the queries of the children from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  Everyday. 
 

BE HEALTHY AND HAPPY 
STAY HOME 
 

Regards 
GTB – 011-46575555 

 


